PRESS
CONFERENCE
ON
THE
OCCASION OF THE PUBLICATION
OF THE SECOND VOLUME OF WORKS
BY BRANKO MILJKOVIC
November 13th
On the occasion of the publication of the second volume of
Collectd Works by Branko Miljkovic, entitled Poetry II the
City of Nis and the Nis Cultural Center organized an open
press conference for the media and the public. Literary and
cultural significance, both for Nis and for Serbian culture,
of the new edition of the Collected Works by Branko Miljkovic
is reflected in the fact that this will be the first edition
of the complete opus by Branko Miljković published after 1972.
The new edition of the Collected Works by Branko Miljkovic
will be published in 6 books, 2 of which have already been
published. The works will include the entire poetry of Branko
Miljkovic, his translations, literary reviews and essays, as
well as the theoretical-critical volume of this documentary
material. This extraordinary cultural undertaking was
officially started in February 2015, by signing a protocol on
the publication of Branko Miljkovic’s Collected Works, between
the City of Nis, the Faculty of Philosophy, the National
Museum, the National Library and the Nis Cultural Center, as
an executive publisher.

ARMISTICE DAY
November 13th
Armistice Day is commemorated every year on

November 11th to

mark the armistice signed between the Allies of World War I
and Germany at Compiègne, France, for the cessation of
hostilities on the Western Front of World War I, which took
effect at eleven o’clock in the morning—the “eleventh hour of
the eleventh day of the eleventh month” of 1918. The date was
declared a national holiday in many Allied nations. At the
Military Cemetery in Nis, on this occasion, flower wreaths
were laid by the city delegation at the gravestone monument at
the Serbian part of the cemetery and at the gravestone
monument where British soldiers were buried.

